
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• WLDC have requested an extension to consider the MUGA planning application 

and it is now due mid-January. The comments received and reports are 

available on WLDC’s Planning Portal.  

 

• The four sections of the Football Foundation grant application have been 
successfully progressed through and section five of the application process is 
now open, where more detailed information about the project is required and 
will be submitted by the Assistant Clerk. 
 

• A meeting was held with the Assistant Clerk, Lincs FA, and the Football 
Foundation to discuss the grant application and the next stage in the application 
process. 

 

• A VAT report on the scheme has been prepared by a VAT specialist and a 
report on this is included on the agenda for consideration.  

 

• Following securing planning permission, the architects will develop the draft 
tender and specification, which will be shared with the Working Group for 
comment and will be shared with Full Council for final sign off.  
 

• The current timeline being worked to is for the facility to be ready for September 
2022, if the remaining funding is successfully secured.  
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